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As part of the capacity expansion on the Brown Line, work will
be performed that may affect your community. While progress
sometimes comes with inconveniences, we will do our best to
keep them to a minimum.

Dates: Effective Tuesday, May 9, 2006 and Monday, 
May 21, 2006

Work Hours: 7:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m.

Work Activity: To locate underground utilities at two 
locations in the alley parallel to the CTA 
structure.

Locations: Work will take place in the alley between 
Western Avenue and Lincoln Avenue.

Impact to The alley will be temporarily blocked by 
Residents: construction equipment while the work is 

being performed. There will be at least one 
way in and out of the alley at all times.

Construction
Activity Notice




